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“You don't stop playing because you grow old; you grow old because you stop playing” 

MESSAGE FROM THE PREZ -  Charles  Chapman         charles@chapmanhext.com 
 
Ski You Soon………………. At the Annual Meeting, June 6, 2010,   2:00 p.m.   BE THERE ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! !  

 

FOOD FOR THOUGHT– Resident ‘ Foodie’ Larry Fellman 
   
 Q.   Newsletter Trivia:     Q:    Jove is to______as__________is to Ares as Odin is to Thor? See 
answer at end of newsletter.                                               (A.   appears later in this issue) 
  

 

MEMBERSHIP – Diane Reed       dianereed1@swbell.net 

I counted 15 inquiries about our club this year!  Each one  received at least one newsletter,  a 

membership application and information.  There were five notices that made it into the Seniors 

section of the Dallas Morning News.  They tell me they get so many requests that they can't 

always put our notices in.  Word of mouth is still the best way to expand our membership..  

 

Kudos Diane for a job well done!  We all appreciate your service as you keep Young At Heart 

Skiers ‘ sliding downhill’ !    Membership, like Snow, needs to come in regularly and the more 

the better.   

 

 
 

 
 
 

 



TEXAS SKI COUNCIL “TSC” Update – Marlow/Joyce Muldoon     
mjmuldoon@verizon.net 

At the bid fest in March the travel agent SKI EUROPE made a very generous donation of $25,000 to the TSC youth 
foundation. The Texas ski council has founded a youth foundation for under privileged kids. The Thanksgiving trip 
is used to promote skiing for underprivileged children. This was a very generous donation.  

WE HAVE TWO VOLUNTEERS FOR TRIP LEADERS:   Pam Terrell will be on point for the 
Winter Shoot Out at Crested Butte in February and Larry Fellman will be on point for the 
Final Showdown at Snowbird in March.  For preliminary planning purposes please make 
your interest known to either or both of them; 
        Pam-  pamvarney2001@hotmail.com                Larry-    wlfrealty@prodigy.net 
 
If you would like to be a trip leader for any of the other trips please contact Charles our President and let him know you 

would like to volunteer.  

 

Fall Round-Up Breckenridge      Week of November 23. 104 

Traditional  Beaver Creek     January 8-15, 2011  374 

Winter Expedition Bad Gastein, Austria* January 22-29, 2011  233 

Winter Shootout Crested Butte  February 5-12, 2011 243 - Pam 

Final Showdown Snowbird   March 12-19, 2011 200- Larry 
Summer Expedition Alaska Cruise   September 6-13, 2011  112 

 
     To stay in the loop with TSC check out their site:            www.texas-ski.org. 
 

Summer Expedition    Egypt     Sept 25-Oct 4  

We have 13 people going on the Egypt trip in September (6 couples and 1 single).  Seven people are going on 

the post trip to Petra/Jerusalem.  Half the deposit was due February 15.   We are still checking on trip 

insurance which we believe is a MUST.  Questions:  Contact Joyce Muldoon 

 WE’VE BEEN PLAYING 

Le Cordon Blue–May 6…………………………………………………… Maggie Phillips 

 

On May 6, 25 DFW YAHS members and guests gathered at Le Technique Restaurant 

which is the Dallas chapter of Le Cordon Bleu French Cooking School.  Our exceptional 

Host for the evening was Phyllis Schieber and she orchestrated a First Class evening.   We 

entered to a wonderful open bar area for 30 minutes of drinks and visiting.  We were then 

seated to enjoy a lovely three-course French dinner overlooking the operational kitchen 

with white Chef Hats bobbing about.   We opened with song to celebrate Bill Nickels  

birthday! 

 

The preset menu offered choices for appetizers, entrees, and desserts.  All were quite 

delicious and artfully presented.  The students about to graduate their 16 month of study 

were our Chefs for the evening.  However, all students participate as servers, wine 

stewards, etc.  And, of course, they all did an excellent job!   

 



Charles offered door prizes that he had brought back from the recent TSC meeting in 

Houston and several members left the evening donning new T shirts and caps!  Some were 

lucky enough to take home new ski paraphernalia. 

 

Tout le monde avait un bon temps, et le diner etait tres excellent! 

Merci beaucoup, Phyllis, for all of your hard work and for sharing your hidden 

treasure! 
 
  

WE NEED YOUR HELP 
 

Have you asked yourself “What Volunteer Effort Can I Provide for My Club”  

DFW Young At Heart Skiers?  We need your help-  contact Charles Chapman our 

Prez with any thoughts! 
 

Support our Troops - Call 972-574-0392 for arrival times at DFW and ‘be there to welcome home our 

guardians’!  Parking is easy in the surface arrival area of Terminal D.  They even furnish a parking 
voucher--but note to use the voucher you must pick up a physical toll ticket at the entry booth--they 
cannot reimburse if you enter on your Toll Tag.  There are small American Flags in containers that you 
can hold and then return when you are done. 
May,  we pay memory to our deceased troops… what a great time to show how much we appreciate our active 

Troops and say  THANK YOU once again!       ….You’ll feel good  

 

LET’S PLAY TOGETHER 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 

DFW YAHS Annual Meeting will be held on Sunday, June 6, 2:00 p.m. 
at the home of Charles and Sandra Chapman; 

15720 Wing Point, Dallas, TX 
(SW Corner of Preston Rd/Arapaho in REFLECTIONS).  Enter from Arapaho, park near their 
home and follow signs to the Gazebo outdoor private park.  We will meet Rain or Shine.  In 
case of rain we will be inside Chapman’s home. 
 
Our tradition is that the club will provide a main entre and drinks, each of us will bring a 
Potluck dish to share.  Can be an appetizer, salad, casserole, dessert--- whatever you 
enjoy preparing and sharing!   This is always a fun event. 
 
 
 
Saturday morning Bikes/Hikes  The weather is just about right now for resuming our Stay Fit 

Rides/Walks again.  We will contact you by e-mail if we decide to ride or if you are really 

wanting to ride, get in touch and we’ll pull it together. 

 

 

IT’S SNOW FUN IN THE MAKING ! 
 



Make your prediction for the date of the next snowfall in Dallas to Pam.   There will be a prize for the one that get’s 
the closest to the first snow date ! (to be announced early 2011). 

 
A.   (Roman head god) Jove is to (god of war) Mars as (Greek) Zeus is to Ares as (Norse) 
Odin is to Thor. 
 
 

$$$ and SENSE      
 
 

Did you know that your cell phone carrier will probably GIVE you a New & Improved Phone 
every 18-24 months.  All  you have to do is renew your contract with them ???  If you are with 
ATT just stop in at any  Radio Shack- they’ll even transfer your numbers/info to the new phone 
for you!  All you pay is a small transfer fee of less than $20. 
 

Keep a watch out for the new “Homestar” program coming soon.  Much like the 
appliance rebate only it includes the whole house!  Google ………..     Homestar 
 
Product Recommendation:  "Plant Nannies" available from Amazon and other internet sources, roughly 4 for $20. This is a 
ceramic filter that fits onto a wine bottle full of tap water; when inverted into a potted plant, it releases water over a number 
of days nurturing your plants while you are out of town.                                                               Larry Fellman 

 
FRUGAL IS COOL ! !  
 
Do  you have any bargains you would like to share please email/snail mail them on to Pam for next month’s edition.   
REMEMBER all those dollars saved today add up to more ski days tomorrow. 
 

Other News, Updates and Information  

Facts From our Treasurer:  Beach   -   We have a balance of $6924 in our account.  This amount includes $3800 in 
deposits for The Egypt trip.  There were no disbursements this month. 
 
Four current members renewed this month out of six that were elgible.  We welcomed two new members Dale and 
Nancy Dossey of Montgomery, Texas, this month.  They are friends of Marlow and Joyce and will be joining us on 
the trip to Eqypt next fall.  A total of 61 people have paid dues in the last twelve months which includes renewals 
and new members.  We also dropped six names from the roster based on long overdue renewals.  Rudy Peters 
notified us that he is joining a different ski club. 

 
Five Star Movie Review:    "City Island" a dramatic comedy of Shakespearean proportions starring Andy Garcia and Juliana 
Margulies now playing at Angelika cinemas.      Larry Fellman 
 
  

 

 
 
 

 Until Next Month………………………………………. 

 
                          

 Pam 


